WELCOME TO HEADLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL PTAl

And welcome new families to the Headlands Community.

We are a friendly group of parents who support the school by raising funds and
organising fun events and activities. We like to try and make the children’s
school experience as much fun as possible, sprinkling a little bit of magic
wherever we gol

Even during the last couple of years, we made sure that all of the children got
letters from Father Christmas, had the opportunity to help the Easter Bunny
find their missing eggs, decorate pumpkins, and plant end of term seeds which
were inside cards we sent. Through our fundraising we have helped the school
to purchase Chromebooks, outside play equipment, a new sound system for the
hall and so many other much needed resources. We also provide all new
reception starters with their Headlands Book Bag.

We meet a handful of times throughout the year, to discuss ideas. We are
always on the lookout for new members, and completely understand that your
time is precious. We are happy to accept as little or as much help as you can
give. There are so many ways people can get invelved. Please do not hesitate to
get in touch if you'd like to join us, or would like some more information. We'd
love to hear from youl

Please feel free to message us through the Headlands PTA Facebook or
Instagram pages, or alternatively email us headlandsprimarypta@gmail.com
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